## +Our Mission Statement

Guided by Holy Scripture and the Holy Spirit, we the congregation of Holy Trinity pledge our lives to Christ. Through worship, love, and service to one another, we will bring witness and encouragement to the community.

## Friends in Christ,

God invites us to hold the needs of our sisters and brothers as dear to us as our own needs.

> Loving our neighbors as ourselves, we offer our thanksgivings and our petitions on behalf of the church and the world. Amen

Rector: The Rev. Robin Trevors 631-0087 (Cell) or 489-3002 (Church Office)

E-mail: holytrinity83@outlook.com; Website: holytrinitygrandfalls.ca

**Bulletin.** This Bulletin is given in loving memory of Martha Beson from Frank and Diana Hounsell.

Service Times for August 29 <sup>th</sup> - September 5 <sup>th</sup>					
Sunday, Aug 29 <sup>nd</sup> 14 <sup>th</sup> after Pentecost	Morning Prayer	(BAS)	10:30 a.m.		
Thursday, Sept 2 <sup>nd</sup>	Holy Communion	(BAS)	9:30 a.m.		
Sunday, Sept 5 <sup>th</sup> 15 <sup>th</sup> after Pentecost	Morning Prayer	(BAS)	10:30 a.m.		

Song of Solomon 2:8-13

Eucharistic Prayer 2

Psalm 45:1-2, 7-10

Mark 7:1-8, 14-15, 21-23

Welcome Everyone. A special welcome to anyone and all attending our service. If you require a Hearing Assist Device, please do not hesitate to ask the Greeters for one.

Church Bulletins in Memoriam. Anyone wishing to donate a bulletin for a particular Sunday may do so by entering the details on the chart located in the main foyer. The cost of a Memorial Bulletin is \$35. Please place your money in an envelope and mark it Memorial Bulletin. Please include your name and Government Protocols. As the province transitions into the "Together Again" Reopening Plan, Government regulations have been but in place regarding social distancing, sanitizing and sacramental practices. Regulations and protocols are as followed...

- You are free to decide whether or not to wear a mask during worship, but we ask that you wear a mask until seated, and when coming forward to receive the sacrament.
- Eucharistic Ministers will continue to wear masks during the administration of the sacrament.
- Signing, and/or check off your name is still required as you attended each service.
- Regular social distancing rules still apply.

Music Ministry. The vestry of Holy Trinity church would like to announce that we will begin the process of seeking out a leader for the music ministry here at your Church. People interested can contact the church to submit their résumé and for a job description and details about the position.

For any comments, questions, or concerns, please call the office at 489-3002, Wednesday, 9:00 a.m. - 12 noon or Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. Or email holytrinitysecretarygfw@gmail.com.

**Church Announcement.** We are looking forward to getting back into our regular routines by the end of September!